GOVERNENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAIWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

1999
No.2069/Safety(A&R)/19/16/Loose New Delhi, dated 17-8-2010

Director General,
RDSO.,

Manak Nagar,
Lucknow.

Sub:- Fog Vision Instrumentation project under TMRS.

Ref:- DG/RDSQO’s D.O. letter No. R2/163/TMRS Projects Vol.V
dt. 27.7.2010.

With regard to the issues brought out vide your above referred letter
‘regarding Fog Vision Instrumentation project under TMRS, it is recommended
that efforts to develop Fog Vision Instrumentation should be made again as it
will enhance safety. However, it is suggested that instead of going through IIT
Kanpur or IT Kharagpur, RDSO may directly interact with industry thbugh a
developmental tender in order to get a better response.
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(Vijaylaxmi Kaushik)
Director/Safety-V
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